
 

 

 

 

Urgent call on PSA members in North West to vote  
        

The PSA calls upon all members in the public sector across  North West Province to actively participate in 

the current voting process on government’s revised salary offer for the 2025/26-financial year.  

  

Your vote and participation are crucial 

The PSA, as a mandate-driven Union, is committed to ensuring that members' collective voice is heard; 

therefore, your participation in this process is fundamental. To cast your vote,  please use the following 

link: https://bit.ly/3Acu0DU. Voting deadline: 11 November 2024 at 15:00. 

 

It cannot be stressed enough how important it is to cast your vote, as it will affect negotiations and their 

turnout. In a time when the cost of living continues to rise and demands on public servants increase, it is 

essential to stand united. Voting gives individuals a voice in the democratic process, allowing them to 

influence decisions that affect their lives. 

 

Manual or electronic voting assistance 

For members requiring assistance with manual voting, please contact the following PSA provincial 

officials: 

 

Mpho Mokae: Mpho.Mokae@psa.co.za 

Thato Tshoane: thato.tshoane@psa.co.za 

  

For further information on the demands or assistance, please reach out to your local PSA Provincial 

Office at (018) 381 9600. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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